
Chair Patten and members of the Senate Energy and Natural Resources Committee 

 

I urge you to DO NOT PASS recommendation for HB 1258.   

 

How this bill got out of the house committee is but a mystery at best.  I am in no way a fan 
of planning and zoning, especially when in the control of people who do not know when 
enough is enough but I certainly do not ever want to see more local control stripped from 
the local political subdivisions and given to the PSC.  The 69th Session is continually taking 
away the freedom and incentive to own property and it must stop.   

DO NOT PASS 1258 

Jaye Sandstrom 
New Town, ND 


